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We are giving up our parks and libraries and city sidewalks to homeless who leave 

behind needles and feces. Eugene has spent hundreds of thousands to clean parks 

and millions on the homeless crisis to little effect. This will ruin what little is left. This 

is not a solution, this is giving up. Stop ruining the community. 


